
From: Amy Landrum <amylandrumrn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11:32 AM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2019-0026 
 
I am writing to you today regarding the report “NUREG-2243”. I am a nurse and have been for 
many years. I am currently finishing my nurse practitioner degree. I am involved in public health 
efforts in my community. 
 
Navajo uranium miners experienced significantly high mortality rates of lung 
cancer, tuberculosis and respiratory diseases. Individuals living near uranium 
mining sites continue to have disproportionately high rates of disease directly 
linked to uranium exposure, including kidney cancer, bladder cancer, and 
stomach cancer rates up to 500 times the national norm. 
 
This is unacceptable. It is important to remember that uranium was mined and 
refined initially as part of a war effort in WWII- if we truly wish to celebrate 
those who make sacrifices for our nation, why are we not honoring those who 
provided uranium by ensuring they have access to clean land and water? Not 
only is it unjust, it tarnishes the name of our country. 
 
Please take immediate action to prioritize uranium mine clean-ups and 
compensation for the families who have experienced illness or death due to 
uranium exposure. 
 
Amy Landrum RN BSN CWOCN  
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